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Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 30 June 2023 requesting the following information: 
 
1. How many employees does the council have working remotely from 

overseas? 

• In each instance, please outline the salary grading for the employee and 
the location from which they are working. 

 
Kāpiti Coast District Council does not have any employees working remotely 
overseas 

 
2. For each employee that is working overseas, please give a reason why this 

has been granted and whether this was signed off by (according to council 

rules) human resources and their manager. 

As above there are no employees working from overseas. 

3. Please highlight how long each employee has been working form overseas. 

As above, there are no employees working from overseas. 

 Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
Dianne Andrew 
Organisational Development Manager  
Te Kaihautū mo te Hunga Mahi 
 




